Parent/Student Signature Form

Acknowledgement

It is important that you are aware of Inspire's policies and expectations, which can be found in
the Parent/Student Handbook. Please read through the handbook, and familiarize yourself with
the expectations we have for your student. Please sign below to acknowledge that you have
read the handbook, and understand the expectations of the Studio and Staff.

Child’'s Name:

Child’s Signature:

Parent’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Cast:

Date:

Script Books

All script books must be signed out, acknowledging receipt and must be returned by the end of
the semester. Because we are encouraging all actors to memorize their lines by the middle of
the semester, scripts are to be returned by the second week of April 2024. If the script has not
been returned by show week, your child may not be able to participate in the production.
Ensemble will receive a music script that we have copied.

Parent’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Cast:

Date:




Director Communication

On occasion, the Director may need to speak to your child outside of class time for rehearsal
questions. Our policy is that we keep communication via emails. If that is not a possibility then
cell numbers can be exchanged. However, no one on our leadership team is allowed to text, call
or communicate with a minor unless they have written permission from the parent. If you give
permission for your child to communicate with our leadership team and Director (email or cell
phone) please sign the attached form, and return to the studio.

Parent’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Cast:

Date:

Return this signed form to the studio by 01/20/2024.

If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to Denise or Kim at
inspirefrontofhouse@gmail.com



